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KS/SC/207    

  

 PRIVILEGES AND PROCEDURES COMMITTEE 

  

 (41st Meeting) 

  

 (Business conducted by electronic mail) 

  

 18th July 2019 

  

 PART A (Non-Exempt) 

   
 

 All members were present, with the exception of Connétable A.S. Crowcroft of 

St. Helier, Deputy M.R. Le Hegarat of St. Helier and Deputy J.H. Perchard of 

St. Saviour, from whom apologies had been received.  

  

 Deputy R. Labey of St. Helier, Chairman 

Connétable C. H. Taylor of St. John 

Deputy J.M. Maçon of St. Saviour 

Deputy C.S. Alves of St. Helier 

 

 In attendance - 

  

 K.L. Slack, Clerk to the Privileges and Procedures Committee 

  

Note: The Minutes of this meeting comprise Part A only. 

 

States 

Members’ 

Remuneration 

Review Body. 

1240/3(73) 

A1. The Committee, with reference to its Minute No. B1 of 15th July 2019, recalled 

that it had received the report of the States Members’ Remuneration Review Body 

(‘SMRRB’) with its recommendations for remuneration for Members beyond the 2022 

General Election. 

 

The Committee further recalled that whilst it welcomed certain aspects of the SMRRB 

report, it had questions over the methodology used by that Body in reaching its 

conclusions.  As a consequence, it intended to commission an independent evaluation 

thereof. 

 

The Committee received a draft comment to accompany the SMRRB recommendations 

and instructed the Committee Clerk to arrange for these to be presented to the States.   

 

 

 


